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Works are progressing very well on site with the completion of the new foundations 
and the completion of the steel frame.  
 
The first floor construction has started with the fixing of the metal deck, and this will 
be concreted this week weather permitting.  
 
The perimeter drainage system has continued to be installed, and this will allow the 
new car park to be constructed up to tarmac base course to help keep the site clean.  
 
The MUGA has already been constructed up to base course providing storage and 
parking for the contractor. 
   
The recent wet weather has slowed progress slightly, however, Kier is confident that 
the overall completion date will be achieved in December as planned. 
  
Over the coming couple of months, the roofing will be completed, and the external 
walls will start to be installed. This will allow following trades such as mechanical and 
electrical to start work within the new building. 
 
Some update pictures below: 

 
 
 


